Chairman's Report of Meeting of Economic Development, Enterprise Support & Tourism (SPC1) held on 23rd March, 2016 in Meeting Room 1

- Fiona Deegan provided an update on the work of the LEO and circulated a Review of Activity for 2015 highlighting the numbers achieved under jobs created, training programme participants, mentor assignments, Trading Online Vouchers and Specialist Support Grants. Ms. Deegan further stated that the Local Enterprise Development Plan for 2016 had been submitted to Enterprise Ireland and awaited approval of same prior to preparing the Annual Service Delivery Plan for approval by the SPC.
- 2. Stephen O' Connor circulated a copy of the draft LECP Economic Elements Annual Action Plan 2016 2017 and stated that 49 actions had been identified for implementation for the period which were reviewed, agreed and approved.
- 3. The following members were agreed to represent SPC 1 on the LECP Advisory Group, the role of which is oversight and monitoring of the implementation of the LECP, as follows:
 - Cllr. Patrick Mc Kee (as nominee for the Chair of SPC1)
 - Cllr. Pat Fitzpatrick
 - Cllr Tomas Breathnach

	
PAT MILLEA	
Chairman	Date